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Chinese New Year 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

 

 

On Tuesday 28th January Dance Days are coming into school to undertake dancing workshops - 
to support the children in their learning around Chinese New Year traditions.  

 

This will include Chinese Dragon, fan and parasol dancing. It will be an exciting and educational 
opportunity for your child which we are sure they will thoroughly enjoy. 

 

On this day we ask that the children come into school wearing sports clothing and trainers. Should 
your child wish, this could be an item of red clothing in celebration of this special occasion.  

 

We are asking for a contribution of £3.50 towards the costs of this workshop. This is payable on 
Arbor under trips.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the payment process, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs N Simpson 

EYFS Lead 
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